REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. LASC-LPOR001
FOR
LOUISIANA PROTECTIVE ORDER REGISTRY 2010

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD A CONTRACT

The Louisiana Supreme Court, Office of the Judicial Administrator, is pleased to announce that Diamond
Data Systems, Inc. has been selected to receive the award of the Louisiana Protective Order Registry
2010 RFP (RFP No. LASC-LPORO001).

On behalf of the Louisiana Supreme Court, Office of the Judicial Administrator, and the Advisory
Committee, we thank everyone for their time and effort in the preparation of proposals. Should you
have any questions concerning this announcement, please contact Frank DiFulco at (504) 310-2561.



